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Parent’s Right-to-Know Letter 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

Under federal law, Utica Shale Academy must notify parents of their right to request certain information 

about their child’s education. We are happy to provide this information to you, and we will do so in a 

timely manner.  

At any time, you may request information about state or school policies or procedures regarding 

student participation in any required assessment. This information will include the right to opt out of the 

assessment, if such a right applies.  

In addition, you may ask: 

 Whether the teacher met State qualification requirements for the grade level and subject in which 
he/she teach,  

 Whether the teacher is teaching under an emergency or provisional certificate through which the 
State requirements were waived, and  

 Whether the teacher is teaching in the field of discipline of his/her certification.  

You may also ask whether your child receives help from a paraprofessional. If your child receives this 

assistance, we can provide you with information about the paraprofessional’s qualifications.  

Our staff is committed to helping your child develop the academic knowledge and critical thinking 

he/she needs to succeed in school and beyond. That commitment includes making sure that all of our 

teachers and paraprofessionals are qualified.  

If you have any questions about your child’s assignment to a teacher or paraprofessional or about 

required assessments, please contact me at any time.  

Sincerely,  

William Watson 

Superintendent of Utica Shale Academy 

                                                           
 

 


